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GASB Webinar: Financial Reporting Model Improvements -
Governmental Funds.

GASB is hosting a webinar specifically designed for users of governmental financial information like
you.

The topic is the GASB’s recently published Invitation to Comment that considers several major
changes to how state and local governments report their general fund and other governmental
funds. Among the potential changes are three alternative recognition approaches that could replace
the modified accrual basis of accounting and current financial resources measurement focus now
used in governmental fund financial statements. The Invitation to Comment also discusses potential
improvements to the format of those financial statements.

The focus of the webinar will be on the kinds of financial information that governments would report
under each of the alternative approaches, and how the different approaches would differ from
existing reporting and each other.

The webinar is on Wednesday, February 22, 2017—2:00-3:00 pm EST, and features David R.
Bean, GASB Director of Research and Technical Activities, and Dean Michael Mead, GASB Senior
Research Manager.

Register for the GASB webinar.
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